
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 14, 1996 

 

Mr. James Perry 

850 North Randolph Street, Apt. 2118 

Arlington, Virginia 22203 

 

Dear Mr. Perry: 

 

Thank you very much for expressing your interest in a position as an analyst with the Assassination 

Records Review Board.  We understand that you have now received a post-doctorate appointment to 

continue your academic work. 

 

The members of the staff who spoke to you during your interview thoroughly enjoyed discussing your 

knowledge and background. I wish you the best of luck at Stanford University in the fall. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 


